
Muhiuddin Khan Alamgir 

Ministry of Home Affairs 

H-16, R-25, B-A, Banani 

Dhaka- 1213, Bangaldesh 

 

Email: mkalamgir@yahoo.com 

 

Dear Muhiuddin Khan Alamgir, 

I am writing to you regarding the case of Kalpana Chakma who has not been seen since June 1996. 

As Home Minister, I urge you to ensure Kalpana Chakma’s case is properly investigated and those 

that are responsible are brought to justice. 

Specifically, I ask you to please give Rangmati District police the resources needed to re-investigate 

Kalpana Chakma’s ‘disappearance’ as demanded by the court order.  

Please ensure that there is a thorough, independent reinvestigation of her case, which includes 

interrogation of the three main suspects. 

I ask you to please protect investigators and witnesses from the risk of reprisals. 

Please make sure that the perpetrators of this crime are brought to justice. 

Yours Faithfully, 

 


